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20th July 2023 
Dear Families, 
 
Gym Jam Jog 
Thank you to all those who supported our annual Gym Jam Jog this week. Whether sponsored or not, the children very 
much enjoyed the event and it was good to see a number of visitors being able to join us. Thanks also must go to our 
PTA – the Friends of St Norbert’s – who volunteered to prepare drinks and toast for the runners. 
 
Reminder - Goldstar Out-of-School Club 
Our Goldstar Out-of-School Club will not be open this Friday 21st July, the last day of term. All children should be 
collected on this day at 3pm. However, the Breakfast Club will be open as usual. 
 
After School Activity Clubs 
If your child would like to take part in any of the Activity Clubs mentioned in my previous letter, could you please send 
your permission to the admin email address so they can be included on the registers. Spaces are still available in all 
clubs. 
 
If your child will be in Year 6 from September, could you please send in your permission for them to attend the Booster 
Club on a Thursday up to SATs week next year. Thank you. 
 
PGL Visit 
The second payment for the PGL visit is due by 31st July. Could you please arrange to make a payment of £80 through 
Parentpay if you have not already done so.  Thank you. 
 
Scunthorpe Theatres 
Please find attached information from Scunthorpe Theatres providing information about the Big North Lincolnshire 
Talent Show. 
 
Also attached is a link to access the North Lincolnshire Council ‘School’s’ Out’ information:  
https://m.northlincs.gov.uk/public/publications/SO-A5-6pp-digital-2/index.html#page=1 

Paper copies can also be picked up from the local council offices. 

 

https://m.northlincs.gov.uk/public/publications/SO-A5-6pp-digital-2/index.html#page=1


School re-opening after the Summer Holidays 
School will re-open for children on Tuesday 5th September 2023.  
 
Thank you 
On behalf of all the staff, I would like to thank you for your kind words, messages and generous gifts as we approach 
the end of the school year. Your continued support is very much appreciated. May I take this opportunity to wish you 
well over the summer period and we look forward to seeing you all again in September.  
 
Yours sincerely, 

 

 
A Dawson 


